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PUBLIC NOTICE EXTENDING BRIEFING SCHEDULE 

 

          November 12, 2020 

 

FORMAL CASE NO. 1156, IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION OF POTOMAC 

ELECTRIC POWER COMPANY FOR AUTHORITY TO IMPLEMENT A MULTIYEAR 

RATE PLAN FOR ELECTRIC DISTRIBUTION SERVICE IN THE DISTRICT OF 

COLUMBIA, 

 

 Through this Public Notice, the Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia 

(“Commission”) memorializes its decision rendered during the hearing to extend the briefing 

schedule on the Application of Potomac Electric Power Company’s Authority to Implement a 

Multiyear Rate Plan (“MRP”) for Electric Distribution Service in the District of Columbia.  Initial 

briefs are due on December 9, 2020, and reply briefs are due on December 23, 2020.  Consistent 

with Order No. 20273, the Commission indicated that any MRP that is adopted should be 

accompanied by performance incentive mechanisms (“PIMs”).  As previously noted, Parties and 

interested persons have until the close of the record (December 23, 2020) to submit any proposed 

PIMS for our consideration.1 
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1  Formal Case No. 1156, In the Matter of the Application of Potomac Electric Power Company for Authority 

to Implement a Multiyear Rate Plan for Electric Distribution Service in the District of Columbia, Order No. 20632, 

note 71, rel. September 24, 2020. 
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